
JHS “Red Raider” Marching Band 
Chaperone Requests 2018 

 
 
We are very fortunate to have the opportunity to travel each weekend during the marching 
season to competitions all over Western New York.  These are valuable, memorable 
experiences for the students.  These trips cannot happen without your help.  We need parents 
to chaperone every trip to ensure the students have a safe and worthwhile experience.  
 
Chaperones travel with us to help enforce the staff’s expectations of the students. Obligations 
include riding on the bus, helping the students get ready for the competitions and being there 
after their performance to help get them back on the busses. Chaperones do not need tickets 
to the shows. Below are the dates of our 2018 competitions.  Please remember that 
chaperones are chosen based on availability with some preference given to parents of 
upperclassmen.    
 
 NAME(S) PHONE  EMAIL 

SEPT. 22 
MEDINA 

   

SEPT. 29 
LANCASTER 

   

OCT. 13 
WEST SENECA 

   

OCT. 20 
ORCHARD 

PARK 

   

OCT. 28-29 
SYRACUSE 

   

 
 
Thank you in advance for you help!  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
Please return by TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH.   
 
 
Mrs. Murray 

DUE TUESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 11TH!  


